
April 24, 2003 

 

Common Council - City Clerk 

Anthony Zielinski 

Council Administration Manager 

Room 205, City Hall 

200 E. Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 

 

Dear Mr. Zielinski: 

 

Please find enclosed the original (and two copies) of the original resolution, a fiscal note, a 

budget form and a grant analysis form to open and fill a file for a grant for the Milwaukee 

Fire Department. 

 

This is a continuation of a previous grant.  The objective of this grant is to provide the City 

of Milwaukee with equipment and supplies needed to assist in mitigation of incidents 

involving domestic terrorism.  The Milwaukee Fire Department plans to use these funds to 

purchase additional communications, personal protective, patient care, and 

decontamination supplies and equipment. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at extension 8947. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

WILLIAM WENTLANDT 

Chief 

 
WW:jm 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: Debra Fowler  

Melissa Fulgenzi 

Sandy Rotar 



Jackie Semons 


